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Issue 3 Term 4 Monday 29 October 2018 

Thank you to our school community for supporting Day for Daniel last Friday. There was a 
sea of red and the children enjoyed their day. In each class, the very important message 
of staying safe and knowing what to do if they don’t feel safe.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As Peer Support is now finished for this year, I 
send my congratulations to our Year 6 leaders 
who worked hard with the support of teachers 
to run a very successful program. We thanked 
them with a BBQ lunch last week and the whole 
school received a positive behaviour reward 
with their tabloid afternoon.  More photos on 
page four. 
 

Annette  Broadbent                                                                                                                                                                                                              
Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
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30/10 Grandparents Day 
 
31/10 Shoelace Tying Lessons 
 
 1/11 
 
 2/11 Regional Art Gallery Excursion—KB 
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 6/11  
 
 7/11 Yr 4 National Zoo & Aquarium  
Excursion 
 
 8/11 Stage 1 Cricket 
 
 9/11 Armistice Ceremony 10:40am 
          Regional Art Gallery Excursion—KM 
           Stage 3 Cricket 
 

 

 

 

 
Open Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

Lunches will be ready for 11:30am. 
Without  the   amazing  support  of  the  school  

community we would be unable to  

offer this service to the students.   

Thank you to all of our volunteers. 

Canteen 
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

PLEASE CONTACT KIM SHIRLEY          

0437 033 765 

Tuesday 30 Oct 
9am-12.15pm 
Pat Levigh 
Tracy Laverty 
 
Recess 
Merridy Shirley 

Thursday 1 Nov 
9am-12.15pm 
Melissa Bell 
Lyndel Kahler 
Kellie Apps  
Recess 
Melissa Bell 

 

 

If anyone would like           

assistance with       

CareMonkey,                 

please contact the         

office on 4821 1781 

 

 

ALL STUDENTS WHO ARE 

NOT ON AN EARLY BUS 

MUST NOT BE AT SCHOOL  

BEFORE 8:50AM. 

OOSH IS AVAILABLE FOR BEFORE 

SCHOOL CARE 0498 963 192 
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PBL News 
encouraging and strengthening  

student awareness  

of school-wide expectations 
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Our focus this week is  

“Hands off, Feet Off” 

Good luck everyone! 

GWPS LEARNING CLUB 

TUESDAYS 3:20 – 4:15PM 

 

Applications open for 2018 

Free homework assistance and support provided 

along with afternoon tea for students at the 

School Library.  

 

For registration information for 2018 please 

contact Jeremy from The Smith Family on 

0438491964 or  

jeremy.sharpe@thesmithfamily.com.au  

Learning Club runs week 2–9 every school term. 

Congratulations to our students named below who 

have each won canteen vouchers.          

 Well done everyone! 

 

Peityn, Keely, Jordan and Aaleaha (away) 

Year 5 & Year 6 Camp Payment 

 

 Year 5:  Deposit   $50     Year 6:  Deposit   $50 

    Balance $260       Balance $350 

          Total      $310        Total     $400 

If you are unsure of how much you owe and 

are planning to pay online, please contact the 

office beforehand to avoid overpayment. 

 

Thank you 
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 PBL Tabloid Sports 
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Library News 

A reminder that Book Club orders are 

due Thursday 1 November. 

 

eBooks in the Library 

Want your child to keep reading throughout the holidays? 

Goulburn West has an e-book collection that can help with that! This electronic service means that 

students can borrow books from anywhere at any time from any device. 

With 30,000 books available from 500 New Zealand and Australian publishers (in addition to 270,000 

international titles), there is a book for every student of every age. 

To download eBooks from home follow three simple steps: 

Search for and download the ePlatform by Wheelers app from the app store 

Find the Goulburn West library and login using your DET student ID 

Browse and borrow an eBook on your device 

To make it easier for students, the eBooks have also been uploaded into the Goulburn West ‘OLIVER’ 

library catalogue. Students can simply go to their student portal, click on the ‘OLIVER’ library icon at 

the top of the screen and borrow eBooks directly from our library. 

The eBooks are distinguishable by the tablet/iPad icon 

beside them in the catalogue list. The books will auto-

matically be returned after two weeks. Students can bor-

row books again as long as they are still on the virtual 

shelf and have not been borrowed by someone else (just 

like in a physical library). 

Primary school books have been selected for our school. 

Year levels, suggested age groups or descriptive blurbs 

give written accounts of each book’s content.  

When reading an eBook, students can highlight a word 

they don’t understand and get an instant definition to 

support comprehension. Font can also be made bigger to 

support vision needs and there is also a dyslexia setting. 
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To celebrate our wonderful Grandparents, you 

are invited to come to my school for a Concert 

and picnic. 

When: Tuesday October 30th. 

 Time: The day commences @ 9.30 a.m. in the 

school hall with a Concert. 

 Lunch: BYO Picnic lunch will be from 11.30 – 

12.15. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on October 30th. 
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If you would like more information please contact: Belinda Williams  0429 082 336 

Southern NSW Local Area coordinator on behalfof the National Disability Insurance Scheme 



 

CONGRATULATIONS 
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Congratulations to the newly elected Captain, Vice Captain and Pre-

fects at Goulburn High School for 2018-2019. 

All these wonderful students are ex Westies.  We here at West are 

very proud of you.  

Back Row: Bailey Stewart, Will Luck (Captain), Lachlan Rutherford, Cooper Doggett, Jayden Finn 

and Brandyn Law (Vice Captains). 

Front Row:  Brittany Croke and Ellen Dawson. 

Absent: Dominic Corht, Margaret Minikin and Noah Bamford. 
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The Smith Family Scholarship 

     If you  

   Have a Health Care Card or Parent Pension Card  

   Value your child’s education and they are in Years K - 6 

   Have a child with good attendance (90% or more) 

Then your child may be eligible. 

    Benefits include; 

    Money for School Things. 

                   Uniforms and shoes, text books, course materials, excursions. 

    Education Support for children and their families. 

    Programs to help with children’s reading and numeracy. 
 

 

Speak to: Robyn at The Smith Family or call 48212833  

or contact  the Principal 
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Goulburn West will be running a Pokemon club for students. 

The club is for students interested in playing the Pokemon card game. There 
will be mentors for those new to the game. 

They will meet during recess time, once or twice a week. 

NO cards are to be brought in from home. 

Due to some very generous donations from , and some of 
our Goulburn West families, the school has several decks of cards that the 

club will play with. 

If you have any questions about the club please contact Mrs Gooch. 

www.thesmithfamily.com.au  
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SAVE THE DATE 
Thursday November 8th at 5:30pm 

Pictures, Popcorn, Pizza and PJ’s 
 

K-2 Movie Night in the School Hall 
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THE MUSIC BUS IS NOW TAKING  
NEW STUDENT ENROLMENTS  
 
 
The program is open for all students from Kindy/Prep to 6. Running weekdays at school. The Music Bus 
have limited availability in Singing, Keyboard, Guitar, Drum and Ukulele and so it is advised to enrol 
asap.   
   
The Music Bus is a wonderful music program that many of our students are already enjoying – a bril-
liant and cost-effective way for students to get fun and specialist music lessons without parents having 
to travel all over the area after school. Cost of lessons is only $16 per week (Drums $18). 
   
If you’re interested in your child having music lessons through The Music Bus, check out their website 

at www.themusicbus.com.au or call 1300 168 742  

 

http://www.themusicbus.com.au/


Respect Responsibility   Safety  

    

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                           

 Kids on Keyboards 

 Music Keyboard lessons for children Year 2 to 10.  

$13 per week. 45 minute group lesson.  

Price includes music book and CD.  

 

Contact Keith Binns on 4821 9248 or go to 

www.keyboardgoulburn.com.au 

Learn Guitar      THE MUSIC PLACE 

James Luke         -GOULBURN- 

 

Take weekly lessons at your school 

Enquire now:  4821 8833                        thegrc.com.au 

 


